
From: Dennis Miller  

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 1:42 PM 
To: 'bioeconomy@ostp.gov' 

Subject: building a 21st century Bioeconomy 

 
TO: Mary Maxon and Mike Stebbins: 
 
I think the attachment covers most of the points you listed in your request for ideas and assistance in 
regard to “Building a 21st Century Bioeconomy.” This attachment was prepared with the support of our 
partners Arcadis and Solena Q. Please let me know your questions. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Dennis F. Miller 
Vice President & Science Advisor 
Solena Group, Inc. 
 


